
Town of Albion 
Workshop: Audit Supervisor’s 2023 Books & Files 

May 14, 2024 
 
 

Present: Supervisor Mike Faulkner 
Councilman Rick Stowell 
Councilman Vern Mowers 
Councilman Corey Holcomb 
Recording Secretary: Amy J. Ford, Town Clerk 
Absent: Councilman Steve Steinfeld 
 
 
Supervisor Faulkner called the workshop to order at 6:00pm. 
 
Each of the Councilmen looked over the books & files presented, and Supervisor Faulkner 
answered any questions asked. 
 
Supervisor Faulkner explained that the State Comptroller Auditor and him had spent several hours 
on Friday, May 10th going over the books and the auditor gave suggestions on how to improve record 
keeping, and how to budget to actual cash accounting. Supervisor Faulkner stated he would 
change a few things that would make it easier in the future. 
 
After all the board members were satisfied, Supervisor Faulkner called the workshop to a close at 
6:33pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Amy J. Ford 
Town Clerk 


